
Carpool Procedures
Of a morning, students arriving by car must be dropped off in
the designated carpool area.  Do not drop students off in the
street, in the parking lot by the main office, or in the bus area
in front of the library.  Students may not be dropped of before
6:50 AM.  If a student arrives after 7:10, a parent/guardian
must check them into the office.
In the afternoon, parents are required to wait in the line until
they get into the designated carpool area.  All drivers should
move as far up in the carpool area.  Students should wait until
cars are stopped in all three lines before they get into cars. 
 Students should not walk toward the street to get into cars. 
 Drivers should not cut through the parking lot.


